This Week.....

We really enjoyed welcoming back the children into Reception. We have had so much fun exploring our new classrooms and learning environments and meeting new friends!



The children have loved exploring the provision both indoor and outdoor.

Don't forget to follow us on X (formerly Twitter) to see photographs of all our fun activities. @ListerInf_Rec

The children enjoyed staying for lunch and we are looking forward to our first full week next week.

School opens at 8.45am and pick up is 3.15pm.



<u>PE</u>

On PE days the children wear a tracksuit to school. Check out our PE Days below:

Monday & Wednesday

Reminders

Please can we ask you to put your child's name on all items of clothing, book bags and water bottles.

Thank you for your support.



<u>Arbor</u>

All communication such as letters/newsletters and club bookings will be through Arbor. Please make sure we have an up to date email address so that you receive this correspondence.

Any questions/queries please see a member of the team.



We love to see and hear about your child's achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles? Let us know!